





Croft Road Hurworth-on-Tees Darlington DL2 2JG T: 01325 720424/721188

E: enquiries@hurworth.swiftacademies.org.uk
W: www.hurworth.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mrs R Somerville, BA Hons, MA

SRY-26.10.23-Y10 Information Evening

26th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

As your child is now in Year 10 and has started their GCSE courses, we would like to invite you to attend our Year 10 Information Evening, to be held on Thursday 9th November 2023 at 5.30pm in the main hall, finishing at approximately 6.30pm.

The evening will provide you with the opportunity to hear about how together we can support your child as they begin their GCSE journey. This is a busy year for all students in Year 10 and it is crucial that they understand the expectations of them and how we will together support them to succeed.

The evening will consist of a short talk giving some general information about Year 10 and revision strategies used within subjects. This will be followed by presentations from the Heads of Core Subjects, Mrs Wraith (Head of English), Mr Elgie (Head of Maths) and Mr Flood (Head of Science) on how students can begin to prepare themselves for their GCSE examinations. Mrs Douglass will also explain our welfare offer and the support available to students in school.

Following the presentation, you will have time to look at key information provided by all subjects. We will also be on hand to advise how, as parents/carers you can support your child over the next two years. We strongly believe that, as in previous years, it is a partnership between school and home that enables students to succeed, and we hope that we can continue to work together to ensure every child is a success.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Reilly

Assistant Head Teacher













